#140230C

Sweigard, Kimberly A.

From: Davis, Patti Jo

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 11:44 AM

To: Cooper, Christopher E.; Murry, Fredrick J.; Nee, Daniel M.

Subject: SPRINGFIELD LAW INELIGIBLE-Special Magistrate Eligibility Clarification

Good morning all.

As you can see from the response below Ms. Springfield will remain as Special Magistrate for the City of Lake City.
Therefore, she is ineligible to serve as Special Magistrate for the City of Gainesville. Your ranking will remain the same
with the ineligibility notation on Springfield Law.

Thanks,

Patti Jo Davis

City of Gainesville, Florida

Budget & Finance/Purchasing

352-393-8791

davispj@cityofgainesville.org

Office hours are Monday — Thursday 7AM-6PM and closed Friday.

From: Davis, Patti Jo

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 11:23 AM

To: "Jennifer Springfield'

Subject: RE: Special Magistrate Eligibility Clarification

Thank you for your prompt reply. | will share your response with the evaluation team. As to the logic | was not provided
any additional information other than those stated below (Code and Constitution reference).

Patti Jo Davis

City of Gainesville, Florida

Budget & Finance/Purchasing

352-393-8791

davispj@cityofgainesville.org

Office hours are Monday — Thursday 7AM-6PM and closed Friday.

From: Jennifer Springfield [mailto:jennifer@springfieldlawpa.com]
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 11:18 AM

To: Davis, Patti Jo

Subject: RE: Special Magistrate Eligibility Clarification

Patti Jo,

I've looked at the citations below and understand. I’'m curious about the logic behind these provisions if you
happen to know?

| will be staying with Lake City for the time being.

Thank you very much for the opportunity to be considered for this position. | hope the City’s future use of a
special magistrate for code enforcement is very successful.

Sincerely, Jennifer

From: Davis, Patti Jo [mailto:davispj@cityofgainesville.org]
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 9:56 AM




#140230C
To: jennifer@springfieldlawpa.com
Subject: Special Magistrate Eligibility Clarification
Importance: High
*¥* PLEASE REPLY TO CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS NOTIFICATION ***

Good morning Ms. Springfield.

Thank you for your participation in the Special Magistrate for Code Enforcement Hearings process. During your presentation you
stated you were recently chosen by the City Council for the City of Lake City to act as its Special Magistrate for Code Enforcement.
The City Attorney has stated that a person may not serve as a Code Enforcement Special Magistrate in two jurisdictions per our Code
(per Sec. 2-391 (b)(3)) and per the Florida Constitution (per Art. Il, Sec. 5). With that stated you would not be eligible to serve as
Special Magistrate for both agencies. Please advise if you intend to remain with the City of Lake City or be considered for the City of
Gainesville.

I will need your decision as soon as possible but no later than 1PM today.

Thank you,

Patti Jo Davis

352-393-8791

davispj@cityofgainesville.org

Office hours are Monday — Thursday 7AM-6PM and closed Friday.






